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From: joej@smyrnaairport.com
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 10:35 AM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)
Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)
Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Joe Johnson

Organization
Smyrna Airport Fire and Rescue

Email
joej@smyrnaairport.com

Address

644 Fitzhugh Blvd
Smyrna, TN 37167
USA

Comments

It is unnecessary for the standard to mandate that the Air Pack Manufacturer dictate the
rising cost of inflation for the SCBA bottle.

There are approved bottle manufacturers that are producing NIOSH approved materials that will
help reduce the expense to the fire service. The continued inflating of cylinder cost by pack
manufactureres has reduced the availability of departments to be able to order more quantity
to better enhance the life and safety of the suppression personnel, responders, etc that have
a need for SCBA.

Please support the allowance and recognition of direct sales without a "brand” LOGO.

Chief Johnson



